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HEAD START NEWS

Let's keep the learning going during our lunch time. This
is such a great opportunity to develop concepts, model
language and have quality feedback with children.



HIGHLIGHTING OUR
CURRICULUM

Sign language is such a
wonderful, kinesthetic
way to support children
in learning letters. Ready
to Advance has many
activities to support our
children in utilizing sign

language.



Pacing Guide
UNIT 9

FARMS AND FOOD SOURCES
Second Step
Week #24

Growing in Ms.
Saule's room
at Coquina



Jupiter Week of the Young Child
Celebration



JUPITER - Thank you to the teaching
teams of Martin and Kauffman.



University Park Week of the Young Child
Thank you to Ms. Diaz, Principal for coming
out to parachute with the children. Thank

you Ms. Fletcher's teaching team.



Mims's Week of Young Child activities
Thank you to the teaching teams of Metott,

Tijerina and Parker/Frank!

THANK YOU to the
AP - Mr. Javier
Alfonso for

participating.



Cambridge Week of the Young Child



Cambridge
Thank you to Ms. Johnson and Ms. Rush's

Teaching Teams


